
(~ City of 


~Santa Rosa
, 
June 22, 2017 

SEWER MAIN LINING, MANHOLE AND LATERAL REHAB AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS 2016 

Dear Residents, Business Owners, Property Managers and School District Employees: 

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with lnsituform Technologies, LLC for construction of the 
referenced project. Construction will involve rehabilitation of aged manholes in your area. The work will 
involve cleaning and recoating the interior surfaces of the manhole to extend the effective life of the 
facility. Rehabilitation of aging sewer systems is of a high priority for the City of Santa Rosa's Capital 
Improvement Program (CIP). The completion of these CIP projects is vital to the integrity of our 
infrastructure. Some of the benefits include: 

• 	 Improving sewer systems performance by rehabilitating pipe materials and manholes 
• 	 Improving sewer systems ability to meet community demands 
• 	 Reducing potential for sewer pipe blockages due to tree root intrusion 
• 	 Reducing the frequency of sewer maintenance 
• 	 Reducing groundwater infiltration into the sewer system, which helps with the effectiveness of 

our Wastewater Treatment Plant and, in turn, helps to protect our environment 

We recognize this construction project will impact traffic and parking in your neighborhood to some 
degree and at different times throughout the course of construction. Regardless, the contractor will be 
advised that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must continue during 
construction. 

The overall construction will begin approximately in July 2017 and last through November 2017. To the 
extent this is a multi-site project across the City, the timing for your area will be notified in an update. 
For your reference, a project map of the site in your area is included on the reverse side of this letter. !f 
you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please share this 
notice with them or contact me with their address and I will notify them directly. Also for your 
convenience, this and additional information regard ing the project is available at the City's interactive 
webpage www.srcity.org/CIP, reference 'Project ID 01944'. 

If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any questions, comments, or other concerns 
- now or during construction - please contact the Construction Manager or me at the following numbers: 

Mike Janet, Consultant Construction Manager (707) 571 ,8005, Office 
Cy Penry, City Project Manager (707) 543-4205, Office 

We apologize for any inconvenience associated with this work and appreciate your patience! 

Sincerely, 

7~ 
Cy Penry - Civil Engineering Technician 

Transportation and Public Works Department 
69 Stony Circ le • Santa Rosa, CA 95401 

Phone: 707-543-3800 • Fax: 707-543-3801 
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